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PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON 
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

August 28, 2014 

File through Kay Marin'iif' 

SUBJECT: Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC, Advice No. 2121 
Allocation of previously unallocated territory adjacent to the Ashland Exchange 

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent. The filing 
will go into effect on July 29, 2014. It was filed on March 6, 2014. The filing complies with 
Oregon Revised Statutes (ORS) 759.255. The filing requested exclusive territory allocation of 
previously unallocated territory adjacent to the existing Ashland Exchange. The size of the area 
requested is approximately 1 square mile. It appears to be on or near mountainous area and there 
are no other adjacent service providers. The Commission approved the allocation by Order No. 
14-242, Docket UA-165 on June 26, 2014. Advice Letter 2121 is a compliance filing as required 
by the Order and revises the Ashland Exchange map. 


